
Report to the Board 20250512  from the Social Commission 
 
The Social Commission will host a movie night this Saturday, May 17th, 

showing “The Princess Bride”, an action packed, swashbuckler love story 

and, at the same time, a parody of those genres. Doors open to the Party 

Room at 6:45 pm with freshly made popcorn and at 7 pm promptly we will 

take pizza orders to serve at intermission and then start the movie. Please 

join us for this family event. 

 

Our next meeting is Tuesday, June 3rd at 5:30 pm on Zoom. 

 

Our following event is our Annual Independence Day Picnic on Friday, July 

4th. 

 

For more details, see me after tonight’s meeting, see our flyers on the 
bulletin boards, our enlarged flyers by the front desk, notices in 
Management’s Weekly News & Updates  or join our email list by emailing 
us at ptcasocial@rcn.com. 
 
 
Sincerely submitted,  
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 

mailto:ptcasocial@rcn.com

